
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice of a Public Hearing 
Village of Greenville 
Outagamie County 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Greenville Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing at the Village of Greenville Village Hall/Community Center located at W6860 Parkview 
Drive in the Village of Greenville WI, 54942 beginning at 5:30 p.m. on the 23rd day of August, 
2021 to consider: 
 
-A comprehensive rezoning of multiple parcels in Greenville. You may view the list of parcels 
proposed for rezoning at the Greenville Village Hall in the Community and Economic 
Development Department at W6860 Parkview Dr., Greenville, WI 54942 or at the following 
website http://www.townofgreenville.com/rezoning_project.php.  
 
-Amendment to Chapter 320 Zoning Ordinance. 
 
Any person may address the Planning Commission by letter, in person at W6860 Parkview Dr., 
Greenville, WI 54942. Requests from persons who need special accommodations to participate 
in this meeting should be made to the Clerk’s Office at (920) 757-5151 with as much advance 
notice as possible. 

 
Village of Greenville 
Michael J. D. Brown 
Community and Economic Development Director 
 
Run:  August 9th and 16th, 2021 
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